
 
 
 

Health and Safety  
House Policy - Please Read  

 
 

In the interest of the Health and Safety of our customers and staff 
the following extra policies have been put in  

place across our business  
  

  
1. Increased hand sanitizers at tills and at each entrance and exit. We ask that EVERYONE 
please uses these on entry and exit. 
  
2. A no handshake policy for staff and customers. 
 
3. Extra hand sanitizing procedures for all staff are in place.  
  
4. We have introduced Social Distancing for both staff and customers with reduced number of 
tables and chairs and increased distances between tables and recommended list of protocols for 
staff. 
 
5. Regular Door handle and push plate sanitization and internal doors propped open where safe 
and possible and where not in breach of any fire regulations.  
  
6. We are not accepting reusable cups for the time being until it’s once again safe to do so.   
 
7. Strict return to work protocols around any staff returning from abroad or who have been in 
contact with anyone returning. 
 
8. We are following all HSE guidelines and keeping our team informed on a regular basis and 
have also sought the advice of Medical professionals on what procedures to implement in our 
business to ensure the health and safety of our staff and customers. 
 
9. Please don’t congregate at the bar and respect others social spacing where possible.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Blue Haven and thank you in advance for 
helping us continue to make it a safe and comfortable environment for everyone to enjoy. 

See you soon 
 


